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I have the honor of writing to inform you that Justice Hernán De León, Member of the Supreme Court of Justice of the Republic of Panama, will be visiting Washington, D.C., in September 2012.


In that connection, the Permanent Mission of Panama is interested in including on the agenda for the meeting of the Permanent Council of September 19, 2012, an item concerning the experience of Panama with the Judicial Facilitators Program, on which Justice De León will offer a presentation.


Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of our highest and most distinguished consideration.


GUILLERMO A. COCHEZ


Ambassador, Permanent Representative

His Excellency

Ambassador Stephen Vasciannie

Chair of the Permanent Council and

Permanent Representative of Jamaica

    to the Organization of American States (OAS)
Washington, D.C.
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